
Daily Bulletin 
Cassville High School 

Friday, January 20, 2017 
 
TODAY’S MENU:   
Breakfast:   Biscuits and Gravy, or Cinnamon rolls, go gurt, apple 
Lunch:   Little smokies, bbq chips, baked beans, pudding pops, juice 
 
  
TOMORROW’S MENU:   
Breakfast:   Biscuits and Gravy, or cooks choice 
Lunch:   cooks choice 
 

STUDENTS 
 

Attention Seniors: 

Senior composite retakes have been scheduled for Wednesday, 

February 1st and were due in the office last week. If you do not turn in 

your composites then we are going to assume that you do not want 

retakes. 

 

STUDENTS: 

YOU ARE ALL INVITED TO ATTEND THE BONFIRE AFTER THE TIP-OFF GAME 

ON FRIDAY, JANUARY 27TH. COME OUT TO SUPPORT OUR BOYS AND ENJOY 
SOME FOOD AND FUN!  

THE BONFIRE WILL BE FROM 9-11PM AND CONCESSIONS WILL BE SOLD! 

 
Credit Recovery/Night School for second semester begins NEXT MONDAY, JAN. 23. 
Credit Recovery/Night School is Monday-Thursday from 3:30pm-5pm, and meets in the 
following rooms: 
Mon: Mrs. Dillow's Room #201 
Tues: Mrs. Poulson's Room #210 
Wed: Ms. Johnson in ISS Room 
Thurs: Mrs. Dillow's Room #201 
 



Boys Track meeting will be held in Coach Weldy’s room (353) on Monday January 30th 

during 8th hour for anyone interested. 
 
Golf Meeting will be held in ISS room with Coach Rogers on Monday January 30th 
during 8th hour for anyone interested. 
 
Girls Track meeting will be held in Weight room with Coach Walnofer on Monday 
January 30th during 8th hour for anyone interested. 
 
 

MUST CHECK INTO ACES FIRST OR YOU WILL BE COUNTED TARDY 

 
SRTC will be on our campus on Feb. 9 @ 9:30am to present information to current 
sophomores.  

 
 

CHS 2016-17 yearbooks are now on sale! Yearbooks may be purchased online 
at www.jostensyearbooks.com. Payment plans are also available. See Ms. McNeill in 
room 312 for details! 
 

Mr. Deffenbaugh has the Missouri Driver's Guides in his room for anyone who would like one. 
Room 205. 
 
College Visits –  
1-20-17 9:00-10:00 Crowder College Dual Credit Enroll  

 
Seniors – 
There is a new scholarship list dated February 19th in the Counselor’s office or you may check 
your email for a copy. 
 
LUNCH:  
Lunch money needs to be dropped off in the office by the beginning of 2nd hour to be credited 
to your account that day.  You must have money on your lunch account to be able to purchase 
extra items when going through the lunch line. 
 
PARKING: Students who will be driving to school are required to fill out a vehicle registration 
form and pay a $3.00 fee for an assigned parking spot.  This applies to all students and all 
parking spots.  Parking registration forms are available now in the office. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  
Saturday – Peyton Stringer 

Sunday – Levi Hodge 
 

EVENTS  
 

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/


 
Friday 1-20 TBA Boys BB @ Spokane Tournament 
 7:15 pm Girls BB @ Galena Tourn. vs Hollister 
 
Saturday 1-21 TBA Girls BB @ Galena Tournament 
 TBA Choir @ Mt. Vernon 
 
 

 


